

Office of the Mayor City of Houston Texas

December 15, 2017

National Association of Indian Nurses of America c/o Pauline Alookaran, Treasurer 1338 Hatcher Loop Drive Brandon, Florida 33511

Dear Members of the National Association of Indian Nurses of America:

Thank you for your generous contribution to the Hurricane Harvey Relief Fund. Please know that we have forwarded your check in the amount of \$2,500.00 to the Greater Houston Community Foundation, which is administering the Fund.

Please continue to keep those impacted as well as our first responders and volunteers in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult time for our city.

Thanks again for your kindness!

Sincerely,

Sylvester Turner

Mayor